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June 18, 2014

VIA HAND DELIVERY

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary
Federal Conimuncations Commission
445 12th Street, W.
Room TW-A325
Washington, D.C. 20554

Re: Request for Main Studio Waiver
KYSF(FM), Bonanza, Oregon (FIN: 3462)

Dear Ms. Dortch:

Educational Media Foundation ("EMF"), the licensee of FM radio station KYSF(FM),
Bonanza, Oregon., hereby respectfully requests a waiver of Section 73.1125 of the Commission's
rules to permit the relocation of the main studio of KYSF(FM) from its currently authorized
location in Middltown, California, to the main studio of EMF's co-owned station KYRA (NCE-
FM), Thousand C aks, California. The proposed studio location is approximately 875 kilometers
(544 miles) outside of the 3.16 mV/rn contour of KYSF(FM). KYSF(FM) was previously
granted a waiver of Section 73.1125 of the Commission's rules to permit the main studio of the
station to be operated from KLVR(FM) in Middletown, California and would like to change the
main studio locaton to KYRA(FM) in Thousand Oaks, California. C F1L-
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EMF is a ion-profit corporation that currently broadcasts noncommercial educational
programming car:ied on the "K-LOVE Radio Network" and in order to realize economies of
scale and cost savings, EMF has applied for and received a waiver of Section 73.1125 of the
Commission's rues for many of its licensed facilities including KYSF(FM). The only change
being proposed a' this time is that the parent station being rebroadcast will be located at
KYRA(FM), Theusand Oaks, California rather than KLVR(FM) Middletown, California. EMF
hereby represents that there will continue to be a local public affairs representative, a toll-free
telephone numbe as required by Section 73.1125(d) of the Commission's rules, and EMF will
make reasonable accommodation to listeners wishing to examine the public inspection file of the
station.
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Should thFre be any questions regarding this matter, please contact the undersigned.

Respectfully submitted,

Mary N. O'Connor

cc:

	

Penelope Dade (Via Email)


